
Fire Department
Charter Township of White Lake

To: Board of Trustee Officials

From: John Holland, Fire Chief

Date: 05/05/2025

Re: Official Swearing in of Firefighter/EMT Mark Birkholz and Nathaniel Jenks

Recognition - Firefighter/Medic - Joeseph Doulette

The Fire department is requesting the following personnel to be recognized for their successful

completion of the department's one (1) year probationary period:

o Firefighter/EMT Mark Birkholz
o Firefighter/EMT Nathaniel Jenks

This achievement is endorsed by officially swearing in, and badge pinning of the personnel.

Recognition of Firefighter/Medic Joseph Doulette for completion of paramedic school with

successful testing and national registry licensing.

/
John Holland
Fire Chief


